
  

NJ Transit Discount – Student Pass Program 

Pillar College full-time, undergraduate students have 

the opportunity to purchase a bus, rail or light rail monthly pass at 

25% off the regular monthly pass price. 

 

To sign up for this special discounted monthly pass for students, simply obtain obtain 

an NJ Transit Official Application for Student Ticket in person from a NJ Transit 

Customer Service Office (e.g. at Hoboken, Newark, NY-Penn Station, Secaucus) or ticket 

agent. Student should complete the top half of the form and then bring it to the 

Pillar Registrar for completion of the lower half, signature, and seal of the school. When 

submitting the completed form back to NJ Transit, be sure to bring your valid student 

ID card. A new application must be completed each semester. 

Students must sign up by the 10th of the month in order to receive the next month’s 

monthly pass. (For example, for your September monthly pass you must sign up on or 

before August 10.) Once enrolled in the Quick-Tik program, you will automatically 

receive your monthly pass in the mail unless you choose to suspend your account or at 

the end of May when NJ Transit suspends every Student Pass account. Each month, 

your credit card is automatically billed. The student monthly pass is only for the 

personal use of the student who purchased it. Student passes are not honored to or from 

any other rail station except those printed on the pass, but they may be used on certain 

buses and light rail vehicles as permitted under NJ Transit cross-honoring policies. NJ 

Transit reserves the right to review applications for student passes to ensure compliance 

with NJ Transit policies. Students must present their student identification card upon 

request by train crew personnel or other NJ Transit representatives. 
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